
FIELD REPORT  
 

SRG Engineering, Inc. 
P. O. Box 925 

Gray, ME  04039-0925 
Tel:(207)-657-7323  Fax:(207)-657-7342 

 
Project No.: 05-132 Date: October 24, 2006 
Project Name:  Phoenix Welding   
Project Location:        Portland, Maine 
Weather Conditions:   Partly Sunny, 50’s 
Contact Person(s):      Steven Grant-SRG Eng. 
                                 
                                                         

Discussion/Observations:   
 

 

 
Observations are as follows:  

 
1. Concrete slab-on-grade is in place with control joints.  
2. Yves LaPoint LGMF workers were working on the interior metal stud partitions.    
3. Three (3) photographs taken for the record.  
 

The following deficiencies were noted and must be corrected.   
 
                  1.  Sill plate anchor bolts at wood stud walls have been installed; however many of them are 
spaced approximately 80”o.c. (see attached photo), which is more than the 48”o.c. specified.  Please go 
back and add more anchor bolts so spacing does not exceed 48”o.c. between any (2) anchor bolts.  
Notify SRG when this work is complete so we may stop by again to observe prior to them being 
covered by insulation and drywall.   
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
Diagrams:  
 
Please see attached three (3) digital photos. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Copies To: SWC/file 
   

 
Signed:  ___________________________________ 
 

 


